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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 LOWESTOFT - SOUTH PIER HEAD FENDER REPAIRS 

 

Mariners and Port-Users are advised that works are schedule to commence on 
Saturday 18

th
, completing Sunday 19

th
 January, to replace fender piles around 

Lowestoft South pier head. Works will mostly be in daylight hours. 

 

The works will be undertaken from the Vessel ‘Sheerkhan’ with support craft ‘Cargo of 
Dreams’. All craft will monitor VHF Ch.14. 

 

The above works have been extended due to unfavourable Swell over the weekend. 
Mariners and Port Users are advised that the vessel “Flying Hart” will be installing 
Brackets to the Fendering on the South Pier on Tuesday 21

st
 January 2020, during 

Daylight hours only. The vessel Sheerkhan will be installing 1 further Fender later in the 
week, exact date / time TBC. 

 

Vessels wishing to enter or leave the port should contact Port Control to obtain 
information and get updated information on works. Vessels should only pass the work 
site/piers once permission has been granted. Small vessels should be able to pass 
through the piers during the works, however, should afford as wide a berth as is safe 
and practical, and pass at slow speed to reduce vessel wash. For large vessel 
movements, port control will liaise with the contractor to arrange a suitable time for the 
work vessels to clear the worksite to allow safe vessel transit. 

  

Timings for the works will be subject to suitable weather and tidal conditions. 

 

For further information please contact Lowestoft Port Control, (VHF Ch.14, Tel. 01502 
572286). 

 

Harbour Master 

20
th

  January 2020 
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